
Get your winter reading groove on 
with Naperville Public Library’s 

Winter Reading Program!

From December 15, 2024 
to January 31, 2025, we 

invite children and 
teens to get Yeti to party 

during our winter 
reading extravaganza!

Children’s Reading Program

Teen Reading Program

Party pals from birth through 5th grade are welcome to join the Winter 
Reading Program, even if they don’t have a library card! 
There are three levels in the Children's Winter Reading Program. Children 
set their own daily reading goals and earn a prize after they reach their goal 
12 times. Once they have completed all three levels, bring in their reading 
log to the Library to receive a dazzling prize- a brand-new book to keep!
They will also be entered into our grand prize drawing!

Teen party animals in Grades 6 through 12 can also join in the fun 
by picking up a BINGO card from their nearest Library location. 
Complete winter activities like drinking a cup of hot cocoa, 
reading books from di�erent genres, and more. Once they’ve 
scored a BINGO, they’ll earn a free book to keep and entry 
into our grand prize drawing at the end of the program!

Get the party started by signing up online at 
www.naperville-lib.org or at your nearest 
Naperville Public Library location!
Distribution of information and materials through the school 
district does not imply District 203 or 204 endorsement.


